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Subject: FW:	Rennie	Farm	Update
Date: Monday,	September	19,	2016	at	10:46:59	AM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Maureen	O'Leary

From:	Maureen	O'Leary	<Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu>
Date:	Monday,	September	19,	2016	at	10:45	AM
To:	
Subject:	Re:	Rennie	Farm	Update

Dear	Neighbors,

We	wanted	to	let	you	know	that	the	results	from	the	chemical	and	radiological	tesRng	of	the	25	soil	samples	
collected	during	the	recent	August	excavaRon	came	back	negaRve.		The	laboratory	reports	can	be	found	on	the	
Rennie	Farm	website	at	hUp://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs/rennie.html.

As	we	menRoned	at	the	public	informaRon	session	last	week,	we	have	begun	to	compile	a	list	of	neighbors	who	
lived	in	the	Rennie	Farm	vicinity	from	the	1960s	onward	so	that	we	can	provide	them	with	informaRon	regarding	
the	burial	site.		If	you	have	any	informaRon	concerning	this	iniRaRve	that	you	would	be	willing	to	share,	please	
contact	me.

GZA	consultant	Jim	Wieck	and	I	will	be	at	the	Rennie	Farm	site	next	Tuesday,	September	27,	from	4	to	6	pm	to	
address	your	quesRons	and	concerns.		Please	stop	by	if	you	would	like	to	speak	with	us.

As	always,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	if	I	can	be	helpful.	

Sincerely,

Maureen	

Maureen	O'Leary
Director,	Environmental	Health	&	Safety
Dartmouth	College
37	Dewey	Field	Road
Hanover,	NH	03755
hUps://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu
(603)	646-1762	(P)
(603)	359-5543	(C)
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